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Web/Social Media Disclaimer 

The opinions or views expressed on the Boston Psychoanalytic Society & Institute (“BPSI”) social 

media platforms, including, but not limited to, blogs, Facebook posts and Twitter posts, represent 

the thoughts of individual contributors and are not necessarily those of the Boston Psychoanalytic 

Society & Institute or any of its directors, officers, employees, staff, board of directors, or members. 

All posts on BPSI social media platforms are for informational purposes only and should not be 

regarded as professional advice. 

BPSI does not control or guarantee the accuracy, relevance, timeliness or completeness of 

information contained in its contributors’ posts and/or blog entries, or found by following any 

linked websites.  BPSI will not be liable for any damages from the display or use of information 

posted on its website or social media platforms.  BPSI cannot and does not authorize the use of 

copyrighted materials contained in linked websites. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


